
                                                                                                                                     
 
Ref. no. : GR/ADV/2016-2017/SNL/01                                                                  Dated : 05.10.16 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Rail!!! 
 
With reference to attached Custom Facility Notice, we would like to inform you that custom 
clearance of all EXIM containers will be done on 10th & 12th Oct’2016 during customs declared 
holidays ie. from 08th Oct. – 12th Oct’2016. 
 
To facilitate the trade, Customs has decided to keep custom clearance function open on 10th Oct. 
2016 and 12th Oct. 2016 respectively. You are requested to plan maximum clearance on given dates 
as Customs will not be available on 8th, 9th and 11th Oct’2016 for clearance purpose.  
  
It’s our endeavor always to keep you updated proactively to help you plan your shipments 
accordingly. We thank you for your continuous business support. 
 
Assuring you the best of our services. 
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
 


